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From: Hemington, Neil (ESNR - Planning) 

Sent: 10 September 2021 13:00 

To: Pritchard, Stacey (ESNR - Planning) 

Subject: FW: FAO Mark Hand - Welsh Government Response - Monmouthshire RLDP 

Preferred Strategy Representation 

 

Hi Stacey 
 

Can you offer Mark a slot when our Mark is back from leave. Needs to be Jon, Mark and myself 
from our side. I will give John H the option to attend when I speak to him next but don’t bother 
Tara now as his diary is impossible. 

 
Neil 

 
 

Neil Hemington 
Chief Planner 
07792 619385 

 
 

 

From: Hand, Mark  
Sent: 10 September 2021 12:38 

To: Pritchard, Stacey (ESNR ‐ Planning) Hemington, Neil (ESNR ‐ Planning) 
Subject: RE: FAO Mark Hand ‐ Welsh Government Response ‐ Monmouthshire RLDP Preferred Strategy 
Representation 

 
Dear Neil and Stacey, 
Further to my email below seeking a meeting, I am writing to ask if WG would be willing to keep its response to our 
RLDP Preferred Strategy confidential for the time being. When we meet, we will set out our concerns with the letter 
and will be asking you to consider issuing a revised letter. Clearly that will be your decision and you’ll want to give 
some thought to the issues we raise before making a decision, but in the meantime publicising the letter may be 
unhelpful. 
I’ll send you a note setting out the issues we wish to discuss asap, and look forward to hearing from you about a 
time and date when we can meet. 
Kind regards, 
Mark 

 

Mark Hand 
Mark Hand MRTPI 

Head of Placemaking, Regeneration, Highways and Flooding / Pennaeth Llunio Lle, Priffyrdd a Llifogydd 
Monmouthshire County Council / Cyngor Sir Fynwy 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
: www.monmouthshire.gov.uk 

http://www.monmouthshire.gov.uk/


2  

Follow us on Twitter / dilynwch ni ar Twitter: @MCCPlanning @MCC Careline @MonLettings 
@Mon_RoadSafety 

 

 

From: Hand, Mark 
Sent: 07 September 2021 15:28 
To: Stacey Pritchard  
Cc: OBrien, Frances  
Subject: FW: FAO Mark Hand ‐ Welsh Government Response ‐ Monmouthshire RLDP Preferred Strategy 
Representation 

 

Dear Stacey, 
Thank you for providing WG Planning Division’s comments on the Council’s RLDP Preferred Strategy and for your 
offer of a meeting. I’m sure it will be no surprise to you that we have a number of aspects of the letter that we 
would welcome a discussion on, and we’d be keen to meet asap. My line manager, Frances O’Brien, would like to 
attend too and has asked that Neil’s manager might also be invited. 
I will send a note in advance of the meeting to set out the areas we’d like to discuss. 
Please could you let me know your availability w/c 13th and 20th September, and I will coordinate dates this 
end. We’d be happy to meet face to face or via Teams. 
Many thanks, 
Mark 

 
 

Mark Hand 
Mark Hand MRTPI 

Head of Placemaking, Regeneration, Highways and Flooding / Pennaeth Llunio Lle, Priffyrdd a Llifogydd 
Monmouthshire County Council / Cyngor Sir Fynwy 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
: www.monmouthshire.gov.uk 

 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter / dilynwch ni ar Twitter: @MCCPlanning @MCC_Careline @MonLettings 
@Mon_RoadSafety 

 

 

From:  Stacey Pritchard 
Sent: 27 August 2021 10:28 
To: MCC ‐ PlanningPolicy  
Subject: FAO Mark Hand ‐ Welsh Government Response ‐ Monmouthshire RLDP Preferred Strategy Representation 

 

Dear Mark 
 

Please see attached letter from Neil Hemington, Chief Planner for Welsh Government. I would be 
grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this email. 

 
Regards 

 
Stacey Pritchard 
Business Manager 
Planning Directorate 

http://www.monmouthshire.gov.uk/

